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News from inside the classroom 

We have had a very busy Term in Primary 5a.  
 
Maths - We have been learning about Multiples and Factors. We have also 
had a look at multiplication and division of whole numbers by 10/ 100 and 
1 000. We have also been working very hard on mastering our multiplication 
facts. 
Writing – We have been learning about how to write Recount texts. We have 
enjoyed watching fairy tales and recounting them. 
Reading – We have been working on our reciprocal reading strategy of 
summarising this term. 
Topic – We have enjoyed our topic on Space very much, we have had a lot 
of fun learning all about the planets of the solar system. We have also 
learned the history of space travel and all about the first moon landing! 

 

 
Looking back at 2024- Our highlights  

Miriam – I enjoyed making the huge bubbles. 
Aria – I enjoyed all the times we made things out of food. 
Lucy – I loved making the moon phases from Oreos. 
Noah – I loved the bubbles, it was so much fun. 
Kuzi – It was great when we went to the kick pitch and made bubbles. 
Heidi – I have enjoyed the bubbles and spending time with my teacher. 
Kori – We love doing our daily routine, especially daily mile. 
Hendrik – I loved making marshmallow constellations. 
Aaron – I loved painting the planets. 
Sophie – I loved when we made the phases of the moon out of Oreos. 
Thomas – I enjoyed making bubbles. 
Calvin – I enjoyed the bubbles, playing football and the Santa daily mile. 
Georgia – I loved the bubbles. 
Rory – I loved the topic especially making marshmallow constellations. 

 



 
Looking forward to 2025- Our hopes and wishes  

Aria – I hope we make more things out of food. 
Abigail – To have a very good 2025. 
Kuzi –I would like t improve my handwriting. 
Heidi – I hope we do more fun things. 
Joseph – I would like to play more football. 
Cayden – I am looking forward to doing more art. 
Ellie – I am looking forward to our Christmas party. 
Aaron – I hope we can use paint more. 
Sophie – I am looking forward to our class assembly on space. 
William – I would like more KAHOOT quizzes. 
Liam – Improving at football. 
Oscar – I would like to do more digital things. 
Jessica – I wish to do more fun activities next year. 

 


